
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well.   We are thrilled to announce an exciting initiative at our school 
that not only promotes physical activity but also aims to make a positive impact on the lives of 
children in need.  
 
The "Small Steps Big Difference" sponsored walk around the playground is designed to  
encourage our children to embrace physical fitness while contributing to a meaningful cause. The 
sponsored run will take place this term, and each participating child will have the opportunity to 
complete laps around the playground.   
 
Your child has brought home a sponsorship form, which should be completed and returned to 
their school  teacher.   The funds raised through this event will go towards water projects in the 
third world, where children walk many miles a day to collect water.  The lack of safe, clean water 
in these areas poses a significant threat to their health, leading to the tragic loss of many young 
lives every day. 
 
We encourage you to discuss this initiative with your child and support them in reaching out to 
friends, family, and neighbours to sponsor them for each lap they complete. Every contribution, 
no matter the size, will play a crucial role in providing access to safe and clean water for those 
who need it most. 
 
Participation in the sponsored walk is entirely voluntary, and we understand that not all families 
may be able to contribute financially. However, we believe that every small step our children take 
will collectively make a big difference in the lives of others. 
 
We are excited about the positive impact our school community can make through this initiative 
and appreciate your support in making it a success. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership in fostering a healthy, active, and socially responsible 
school environment. 
 


